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ovember is here and Thanksgiving is around the 
corner and this is the time for us to give thanks 
for all that we have.   

 
 Phyllis Harris continued teaching the second series 
in Hustle at our October dance.  She reviewed the 
Belt-Loop, The Pretzel Back-Pass, Sliding Door, 
Normal & Elliptical, as well as teaching how to make 
use of both turning and making the transition 
smoother.  Phyllis added a new move which was the 
Block move with or without turns.  Everybody really 
enjoyed the dance and the music played by Edith 
Lanning. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
In November, Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 will be 
celebrating its 15

th
 Year Anniversary as a Chapter of 

USA Dance.  Charter members will be guests of 
honor.  We will also recognize our Military Personnel 
and veterans serving proudly in our armed services. 
Steve Kirvan of 7 Cities Ballroom in Williamsburg will 
be teaching Salsa with music provided by Doug 
McRae.  Come join us on November 10

th
 and have 

fun dancing.  
 
 
We continue having bottled water sales and a 50/50 
drawing at the Saturday dances in order to help offset 
the cost of paying the instructor for her time teaching 
the students at St Joseph’s. If anyone would like to 
help sponsor or donate any funds to help with the 
cost of this program, it would be most appreciated, 
and by the way, the donations would be tax 
deductible. 
 
 
 

Harry Salvat won the 50/50 drawing at our October 
dance and graciously donated his winnings to the 
dance fund for St Joseph’s School.  Thanks Harry.  
 

 
 
 
 
For your planning purposes, below is the list of 
upcoming lessons and DJ’s for our future dances: 
   
December – Semi-formal - Salsa – Steve Kirvan 
instructor – music By Edith Lanning 
 
Next Year:  Saturday March 9, 2013 – The Lee Club, 
Ft Lee – See reservation form in this issue. 

 
 
The Board Members would like to thank Ruth 
Wilbourne for her persistence and dedication.  If you 
haven’t read   your American Dancer Magazine for 
October/ November, there is an article about our 
Rhythms of March dance on page 18.  So again 
thank you, Ruth, for your determination and 
dedication. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving to you and your family from 
the Tri-Cities Chapter Board of Directors. 
 

 

 
 

Work as if you don’t need the money and dance 

as if no one is watching.  See you on the dance 

floor!! 
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